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McGILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL.

SECRETARY AND BURSAR’S OFFICE.

APS 3 :C

February
Twenty-first

1922.

Dear Sir Arthur:

The Board of Governors, at its last meeting, 

instructed me to prepare a statement dealing with the question 

of the site to be chosen for the erection of the combined 

Gymnasium and Dormitory Building.

The General Building Committee reported to 

the last meeting of the Board of Governors that, in its opinion, 

this building should be erected either on the Old MoIson pro­

perty on University Street, or on the ground between the 

Physics Building and Sherbrooke Street. The Board also accepted 

this view. /

The Architects have planned this building 

for both locations, and have studied carefully the possibilities 

offered by each site for the erection of a building that will 

meet the requirements of the Department of Physical Education, 

provide Dormitories for about one hundred students, fit in with 

the existing buildings and have 

for future buildings on the Campus.
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